
 

 

  
      

         
 

 

     
 

     
 

 

 

March, 2019 

Dear Parent: 

On April 9-10, 2019, Conant High School will administer statewide assessments sponsored by the Illinois 
State Board of Education to juniors, sophomores, and freshmen. Your child is not scheduled to take a 

statewide assessment this year and will not attend school on April 9-10, 2019. I recommend your child 
pursue educational opportunities independently on these dates.  These opportunities may include: 

 Study and research to address class obligations 

 College/university exploration or visits 
 Business/industry visits and job shadowing 

 Volunteer work 

Please discuss these options with your child. With your assistance, your child can turn these opportunities 
into valuable educational experiences. 

For additional questions about the April 9-10 assessments or your child’s status on these dates, please 
contact your student’s school counselor. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Nowak 
Principal 




